
 
 

September 08, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

On behalf of the Health Intervention and Technology Assessment Program (HITAP), we 
are delighted to extend to you a formal invitation to attend the 14th International Society for 
Priorities in Health (ISPH) Conference or “Priorities 2024” from May 8 – 10, 2024, at the 
Millennium Hilton, Bangkok, Thailand.  

The purpose of the conference is to promote awareness and advance the science and 
practices of healthcare priority setting by convening participants and experts from diverse 
disciplines and regions across the globe. The Priorities 2024 Conference will be a significant 
milestone as it marks the first time the conference will be hosted outside of Europe and North 
America, making it an inaugural event in Asia. 

With the conference's primary theme of "Shaping the Future of Health Prioritization: 
Strategies for Sustainable Solutions," there will be a diverse range of activities, including 
plenaries, workshops, organised sessions, oral, and poster presentations to enrich the 
attendees' experience in healthcare prioritization, particularly priority setting challenges in low- 
and middle-income countries (LMICs) and innovations in health.  

We hope that you will be able to participate and contribute to the conference by 
submitting an abstract of your research work, or a proposal to arrange knowledge sharing 
sessions in the conference.  For registration, submissions of abstracts and proposals, and more 
information, please visit our website at www.priorities2024.com. For further inquiries about the 
conference, please contact info@priorities2024.com.  
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